
 

March 29, 2012 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Executive Committee of the Academic Council 

From: Peter Lange  

Re: Proposal for a Master of Science in Global Health 

 

 I am pleased to submit the attached proposal for the creation of a Master’s of Science in 
Global Health at Duke-Kunshan (MSc-GH DKU).  I submit this proposal to ECAC for discussion 
and consideration with my fullest support. I do so after full discussion by the appropriate 
committees and by the Academic Programs Committee and their approval of the proposal.  
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